
Nevada County Board of Supervisors 

950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200 

Nevada City, CA 95959 

Dear Chair: 
 

June 6th, 2020 will mark the 125th Annual "NORTH SAN JUAN CHERRY FESTIVAL." This event is hosted by the 

North San Juan Community Center, a non-profit organization in North San Juan. The North San Juan Community 

Center is the merging of two local organizations, The North Gold Senior Mountaineers and the North San Juan AIC. 

This merge has created unity in our community and is now better able to provide services and activities, including 

the Ridge Food Rally & healthy affordable meals to the residents of the North San Juan area and its surrounding 

communities. 

This event is the result of the efforts of a group of community volunteers. This festival is the major fund-raiser for the 

North San Juan Community Center. The festival is a free family event that offers arts, crafts, food, games and 

entertainment for children of all ages. There will be a parade down Hwy 49, live music and community service 

information booths. 

The North San Juan Community Center respectfully requests that your Board adopt a Resolution proclaiming June 

6th, 2020 as North San Juan Cherry Festival Day. Attached is a template to use for your proclamation. We need this 

adopted at the earliest meeting to be able to complete the CalTrans encroachment permit for the parade. 

We do not need to be present for the item and therefore it may be placed on Consent. Please mail a copy of the final 

Resolution to: 

North San Juan Community Center, PO Box 324 NSJ CA 95960 

Thank you, 

 

 
Avani Leitz 

President, North San Juan Community Center 


